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On 04/25/2020 the Brown County Sheriff’s Office took a report of a stolen trailer from 
Miller Sellner in Sleepy Eye.  A Triton brand model VC-712R-7’ enclosed trailer was 
stolen from the lot during the overnight hours.   
 
A white (or light-colored), single-cab pick-up truck was seen on surveillance video 
entering the Miller Sellner lot from the north at approximately 11:03 PM on 04/24/2020.  
At approximately 11:08 AM the truck is seen leaving northbound with the trailer in tow.   
 
Enclosed are still images from the surveillance footage.  If you recognize this truck, or 
have additional information regarding this incident, please contact the Brown County 
Sheriff’s Office. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eric Schwarzrock 
Deputy #335 
Brown County Sheriff’s Office 
 
Eric.schwarzrock@co.brown.mn.us 
507-233-6700 
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